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Physical Therapy Directive 
 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Physical Therapy is an important part of your child’s school program. While it is not required to have a 
physician’s prescription in order for your child to have physical therapy at school, communication between the 
school physical therapist and your child’s physician(s) is extremely helpful in providing your child with the best 
care possible. 
 
The attached form can be filled out by a pediatrician, physiatrist, orthopedist, or neurologist. Please bring it with 
you to your child’s next doctor appointment, and have the doctor list any contraindications or precautions to 
your child’s therapeutic program. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your child’s physical therapist.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Larc School Physical Therapy Department 
(856)933-1127 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




